## Your child is about to become a published author!



Dear Parent / Carer.

We are excited to be using Pobble, a website that allows our school to publish our pupils' writing online. Publishing on Pobble allows you to read the writing that your child is producing at school. Giving your child an audience for their writing provides them with a purpose, which we know will impact attainment.

We encourage you to participate: you can leave a comment on your children's writing to help inspire them even more. Children will also be able to leave comments on other pupils writing.

## What you need to do to give us permission to publish your child's work:

- Read about e-safety on Pobble (http://bit.ly/pobble-e-safety).
   Why? It's important to understand how your child can interact with Pobble in a safe way.
   For example, all comments are moderated by Pobble staff. For more information, also review the Terms and Conditions that are available on the Pobble website.
- 2. Provide us with an email address
  Why? We want to let you know when your child's work is published, and we will send you a
  link to create an account. This will allow you to comment on your child's writing.
- Visit Pobble.com
   Why? An exciting way to engage in your child's learning journey.

Thank you for helping us to inspire our young writers. Please do not hesitate to ask your class teacher if you have any questions

Yours sincerely,

Headteacher

Please return to your child's class teacher:	·
Name of child:	_ Class:
Name of parent / carer:	
Email address*:*  *This will only be shared with Pobble and not with other third parties.	
If you don't have an email address, please sign to give permission for yo	ur child to use Pobble.
Signed:	